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Dear Parents / Carers 
 
The Christmas Bazaar is back! This year’s event will be held on Friday 1st December from 3.30-
5.30 in the school hall, Earth class and the library. There will be Stalls, fun festive games, festive 
craft activities, mulled wine, mince pies and more! 
 
To make this event successful and to get the children involved, we need your help! 
 
‘Kids Christmas Crafts Stall’ 
We’d love to invite you or the children to make some Christmas themed crafts to be sold on the 
craft stall. Creations can be as simple, or creative as you like: Tree decorations (knitted, sewn, salt 
dough, pompoms etc…), friendship bracelets or jewellery, present tags, baked items such as 
cookies, cakes, biscuits etc, decorated candle holders made from jars, decorated baubles, 
wreaths…. let the creative juices flow!! 
 
‘Preloved Christmas Clothing Stall’ 
Dig out and donate those unwanted Christmas clothing garments to pass on to a loving home! We 
would love any size clothes, in good condition. Please start bringing these in after half term. 
 
‘Non-Uniform Day’ 
There will be a non-uniform day on the Friday 3rd November, after half term. Children can come 
into school in their own clothes in return for bringing in an in-date Xmas food/drink/item which can 
be used in a hamper, which will be raffled off at the bazaar.  
 
We are always looking for any Christmas decorations to help make school festive. Also, if you are 
able to volunteer at this event, we need people to cover stalls. Please see Lindsay Coles or Terri 
Mills if you can offer any help.  
 
If anyone knows of any businesses who might like to donate a raffle prize or sponsor this event, 
please can you ask them to contact the school office or a member of the PTFA.  
 
Please spread the word and invite family, friends and locals to come and join in the festive fun.  
 
Thank you in anticipation for your support, we really couldn’t do these events without your 
continued help, contributions and kindness. 
 

Horsington School PTFA Committee 
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